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BEACH REPLENISHMENT UPDATE –  GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING – APRIL 16, 2013 

The Chamber will hold a General Membership luncheon meeting on Tues., April 16, 2013 – Noon at Kings 
Creek Country Club, with Tony Pratt of DNREC who will speak on upcoming beach replenishment.  
The luncheon fee is $15.00 – menu to include chicken noodle soup, chicken stir fry, BBQ roast pork loin, 
rice pilaf, and vegetable medley.  Seating is limited, so reserve your spot now by contacting Joy at 302-227-
2233 ext. 14 or joy@beach-fun.com. 
 

2013 DINING GUIDE  - TIME IS RUNNING OUT! 

If you would like to be included in this year’s Dining Guide, contact Patty – 227-6446 – or 
membership@beach-fun.com.  Deadline to submit your menu is April 19, 2013. 
 

J-1 INTERNATIONAL STUDENT WORKFORCE EMPLOYER CONFERENCE 

Tuesday April 16, 2013 - Registration begins at 8:15 a.m.; Conference starts at 8:30 a.m. - Clarion Resort 
Fontainebleau Hotel – 101ST St. Oceanfront in Ocean City, Maryland.  No cost to attend – RSVP to 
www.oceancity.org  or call the Ocean City Chamber at 410-213-0144 ext. 104. 
 

SHREDDING EVENT 

The Chamber, in partnership with WSFS and the Chamber’s Green Force, will host a “Shredding Event” on 
Wednesday, May 1, 2013.  Attendees will be able to gain information on green initiatives and reduce their 
carbon footprint with FREE shredding fun!  The Rehoboth Beach-Dewey Beach community is invited to 
bring their used paper to the WSFS Rehoboth location (19335 Coastal Highway) between 10 AM and 2 PM 
for shredding.  The event will take place rain or shine.  There is no charge, but donations for the benefit of 
the Destination Station Project are welcome.  For more information, call the Rehoboth Beach-Dewey Beach 
Chamber of Commerce at (302) 227-6446 or visit www.beach-fun.com.  
 

CHAMBER YOUNG PROFESSIONALS TO HOST “CULTIVATING A COMPANY CULTURE” 

BREAKFAST 

The Rehoboth Beach – Dewey Beach Chamber of Commerce Young Professionals group will host a panel 
of local business owners/representatives to discuss  best business practices on Thurs., April 25, 2013.  The 
event titled “Cultivating a Company Culture” will be held at Bethany Blues in Lewes from 8:00-10:00 AM. 
 The panel includes Sam Calagione of DogFish Head, John Donato of The Buttery, Tom Vitella of Surf 
Bagel and Catherine Halen of Beebe Medical Center.  All are welcome to attend the event at a cost of $15, 
which includes breakfast.  To reserve your seat, please contact Tim Butters at TButters@JUDS.com.  For 
more information about the Chamber Young Professionals, contact Kyle Morgan – 
kmorgan@mpiprocessing.com. 
 

 

For a complete Calendar of Events, visit the Chamber website - www.beach-fun.com.  If you have 
questions, please give Carol a call on the member hotline- 227-6446, or her cell phone at 542-7547. 


